
From: Lorraine Cordell [lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk]
Sent: 08 October 2014 18:24
To: 'gl-brentmcenq@hmcts.gsi.gov.uk'
Subject: RE: RE: urgent Simon CORDELL 011401596899

Attachments: S Cordell Cert._GE_ 2013-2014.pdf
Dear sir or Madam

I am writing this email due to the reply dated the 01/10/2014 I got in the post on 06/10/2014 about the email I sent to
you on the 12/09/2014 please see below email dated 12/09/2014.

Above is a picture of the reply where you say I have 21 days to file a statutory declaration due to me being unaware of
the court processing.
I did not know about this court case. I have been wrongfully convicted and have points on my licence, which should
not be there.

In the email dated the 12/09/2014, I asked for my case to be listed in order that I could do the following

1. Application to set aside the conviction
2. Re-open the case

The reason for this is due to I have been wrongfully convicted as I did in fact have insurance. As shown in the
attached file.

Please can you list my case in court so I can put the Application to set aside the conviction, Re-open the case that I
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